
January 14, 2015 
 

SEGA SAMMY HOLDINGS INC. 

 
Regarding Today’s news report  

 

As various news media have already reported, there seemed to be a gun incident at the 
house of Hajime Satomi, the President and CEO of SEGA SAMMY HOLDINGS INC. 
We’ve already found the safety of him and his family.  
We’re currently investigating the fact of the incident and cooperating the investigation 
of police with utmost effort to achieve an early solution.  
 

-END- 

 


